
-----Original Message-----
From: Lamia Musallam <lamiamusallam@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 9:01 AM
To: Diane Marcinowski <dmarcinowski@derbyps.org>
Subject: Math Tutor Position

Good Morning,

I’ve had a wonderful experience working at Irving. Mrs. Olson and the team at Irving were so 
great and I was so lucky to have worked with everyone there. Unfortunately, my ultimate goal 
is to be a classroom teacher. I was offered a teaching position in a different district so I will not 
be returning. Thank you so much for the great opportunity. Derby is an amazing community 
and I hope one day to come back as a teacher! 

Have a great day! 

Lamia Musallam
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